
    
 

 

For more information on major construction projects: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 

File No. City 23-R-04:  AECOM 60689458 
Date October 2, 2023 

 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

TO: Residents 
 
RE: 2023 LOCAL STREET RENEWAL PROGRAM: 

WILDWOOD PARK H SOUTH DRIVE TO SOUTH DRIVE 

 
 

Construction start date: October 10, 2023 
Duration:   3 weeks 
Traffic impacts:  Local Access Only  
 
As part of this work, we will repair the land drainage sewer and concrete gutter at various locations 
followed by the placement of new asphalt overlay to improve drainage and rideability.  
 
During construction: 

• The street will be closed  

• Street parking will be removed 

• Pedestrian access to residences will be maintained  

• There will be no access to driveways 

• Place your garbage and recycling in the usual spot and the contractor will arrange pickup. 
 
We are asking anyone with accessibility needs, moving requirements, planned special events or known 
underground appurtenances (such as sprinkler systems, lighting cables, etc.) within 20 feet of the curb, to 
contact me at (204) 928-8431.  We are also here to answer general questions about the project.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and disruption construction will cause and appreciate your patience 
as we work to make your street better.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Blair Cockrell 
Project Coordinator, Transportation  
blair.cockrell@aecom.com 
cc: Ms. Sherri Rollins, Councillor, Fort Garry Ward 
 Ms. Monica Li, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
 Ms. Julie Dooley, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications 
 PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca 
 311@winnipeg.ca 
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